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The PDP shifts the density within Queenstown Heights Overlay from 1
residential unit per 450m? to 1 unit per 1500m2.

The PDP has undertaken this change without any reference to geotechnical
reporting and in the absence of a section 32 analysis which promotes a
reduction in density within the LDRZ.

The PDP density and lot size is on the premise that the entire site can be
developed where 1500m? sections will be released and one residential unit
will be constructed within. Given the natural hazard on the site | consider it

this type of planning approach cumbersome and inefficient.

| consider that a better planning response to a natural hazard was to have
no minimum ot size or density. Rather, a maximum number which offers

more flexibility in subdivision design and housing typology.

Despite the absence of geotechnical reporting in authoring a change in
density on the site of the site. Council's planners are not open to any other

planning response without detailed geotechnical reporting.
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